PINEWOOD DERBY ACME PROJECT
A few ACME (Architecture-Construction-Manufacturing-Engineering) high school teachers (Mr. Rodriguez,
Mrs. Camp, & Mr. Rucker) and students (Ben Rodriguez, Loren Bohannon, Blair Brozinski, Cory Mowry, &
Mason Smith) made a visit to the 2" graders (classes of Mrs. Nunley, Mrs. Volkman, & Mrs. Wedgeworth)
on Friday, September 20, 2013. The high school students and teachers worked with the 2" graders
helping them choose a pinewood car design and color. The high school students will then take these
choices and cut out the style (dragster, sports car, or truck) and partially sand the cars. Then on October
30 a larger group of HS students will join the 2" graders in working on the cars more. Ultimately, there
will be a race in the spring with all of these 2" grade classes receiving their own pinewood car to take
home. There was excitement all around — High school and 2" graders!!!
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